
Tel: +44 7879 793 652

If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact our 
Community Liaison Manager:

Rosie Hodgart
1 Waterloo Street, Glasgow, G2 6AY

Email: BDUP@sse.comFind out more and register 
for project updates, visit 
the project website by 
scanning the QR code, 
or use the following URL: 
http://bit.ly/3Gck64u

Fort Augustus substation 
400kV upgrade

Feedback event

We are pleased to be hosting a public event on our proposed 
upgrade to the existing Fort Augustus substation, following 
the initial consultation event in November 2023 and feedback 
period which closed on 11 January 2024. 

We are holding this event to present our 
final proposed substation extension design, 
which has been informed by stakeholder 
feedback. We will also present our responses 
to feedback received as part of the statutory 
Pre-Application Consultation (PAC) which is 
required for major planning applications.

During our face to face drop-in event 
you will be able to view our proposals 
and submit questions and comments to 
the project team. Further details will be 
available on the project website.

Thursday 22 February, 3.30–7pm

The event will be held on:

Fort Augustus Village Hall, Church 
Road, Fort Augustus, PH32 4DG

We encourage all members of the local 
community and all interested parties to 
attend the event. 
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